
January 4, 2012  CORA Meeting Minutes

Roll Call:  Cindy, Mel, Carmen, Rob, Sam, Leanne
Absent:    Sharon, Christina
Meeting Called to order at 8:00 pm
Agenda:   approved
Last Meeting’s Minutes were approved

CORA Grants
3 CORA email addresses to be established on the new website for grant applications to be sent in 
for Clinics, Travel and the new Repair & Maintenance grants.   

Financials
No Financial updates were given.

Memberships
Leanne will email all Club Reps for them to complete their membership forms and send in their 
annual dues to the CORA mail box.  Club Memberships are not renewable on the new CORA website,
only Individual Memberships.    All Individual CORA Membership applications and fees should be 
sent in as usual until the new CORA website pay pal is available.  There will be many of these 
applications submitted to Lotus for the upcoming Icebreaker race.

Welcome Letter
Rob will finalize this letter to send out to all existing and new Clubs to advise what CORA has to 
offer.
 
Sprint 
No updates were given or discussed.  The International IVF fee has been paid.
 
Website Update
Colleen has sent out a test of the new CORA website for the CORA Board to review and test.  

Race numbers
Race numbers were printed and paid for.  These will be available for the first small boat race of 
2012.  Numbers will have the CORA and PNWORCA logo on them.

Insurance
The 2012 Insurance invoice has been paid to Allsport.  It was discussed that a paddler must be a 
CORA member to be covered by CORA insurance for liabilities during CORA sanctioned events or 
during their Club sanctioned training and activities.

CORA Points
Cindy to assist the new CORA Board member who can soon take over this task and look after the 
CORA Points for 2012.

New Business
Cindy to revisit and review the Unlimited Boats category in regards to the weight and CORA’s 
classification of these boats.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00pm. 
The next meeting to be Wednesday, February 1, 2012.


